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romoting Vision, Equipping the Saints
in Mexico

Prayer RequestsPP
To donate to this ministry, make checks out to “ProVision Ministries” 
and mail to:  ProVision, PO Box 635, Scappoose, OR, 97056.  For more 
information on the projects mentioned in this newsletter, upcoming 
trips, or ways you can get involved, visit our web site or contact us.
www.pro-vismex.com     kristi@pro-vismex.com     503-334-5108

Thank You for your 
support & prayers
 for this ministry.  

We are in this together.

� Thank God with us that we have been accepted by 
the Christian Community and that our ministry is far 
more effective up front than we had dreamed!

� Thank God with us for a home that is almost ready 
to move in to!

� Thank God with us for the whole Pro-Vision team  
(We hope you recognise yourselves) and the work 
that God is doing through all of us.

� Thank God with us that we got through the rainy and 
Hurricane season without major incident. (Most of 
our stuff was outside under tarps.)
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Hundreds of Women
impacted!

7 Denominations7 Denominations
 12 Churches 12 Churches
   33 Teachers   33 Teachers

Food Baskets

...for Christians helping from ...for Christians helping from 
both sides of the borderboth sides of the border

We have a ROOF!We have a ROOF!



We’ll be moving into our 
new home soon!

As I write this, Mike, Vickie, and Suki Kangas are on 
their way here for a visit and to lead the upcoming 
team.  (Wahoo!!!)  We also look forward to being 
visited by a mixed team from Gardnerville, NV (Lon 
Smith and crew) and Scappoose, OR that is coming with 
Matt, Mike and Networks Ministries to bless us with 
construction and to do some street evangelism in some 
small towns in the area.  We are excited about a visit 
with family & friends!

This has been a great month!  We started the month 
with the construction of our home ‘on-hold’ due to 
funds and fi nished the month with the roof on and the 
hope of moving into our home soon!  A special thanks 
to those who gave generously for the project.  We were 
also blessed to have Criss Firebaugh and Penee Kerr 
from Warren Community Fellowship in Oregon come 
to minister with us.  We had a special time with them 
Friday and Saturday putting on a conference for pastor’s 
wives and women’s ministry leaders.  They provided 
encouragement, training, and inspiration for the ministry 
as well as having effective “quiet times” with the Lord.  
The idea is that these women will take this training 
and encouragement back to their home churches and 
implement it.  From what we have seen & heard, several 
hundred women will be effected for God.

These fi sh went right into These fi sh went right into 
the disc fryer and we ate the disc fryer and we ate 
them whole on the day of them whole on the day of 
our work party.our work party. Thanks 

“GAP” 
church 
for our 

new 
washing 
machine! Sharing God’s Sharing God’s 

provisions with local provisions with local 
pastors in need.pastors in need.

Pastor Pastor 
Dionisio Dionisio 

gets involved gets involved 
in our roof in our roof 

project.  We project.  We 
hope to hope to 

pitch in for pitch in for 
his church‘s his church‘s 
roof project  roof project  
next week!next week!

Pastor’s wives and women’s Pastor’s wives and women’s 
ministry leaders from the area at a ministry leaders from the area at a 

special weekend conference.special weekend conference.

Children’s Ministry materials given out Children’s Ministry materials given out 
this past month to 33 teachers from 12 this past month to 33 teachers from 12 

different churches  representing different churches  representing 
7 denominations!7 denominations!

Several brothers shared with us that they wanted to 
help us with the construction of our place.  God sent 
us here to help them, so it took a little adjustment 
in our thinking to set up the work party... “Fiesta de 
Concreto.”  We needed to mix and lift several tons of 
concrete up to the roof.  Over 35 local Christian men 
from several churches showed up to help!  We were 
grateful for the help and fellowship.  They started 
at 7am and were done by 10am, at which point we 
shared a delicious fi sh meal together. 

Please pray for wisdom Please pray for wisdom 
for pastor Samuel as his for pastor Samuel as his 
church is having a rough church is having a rough 

time right now.time right now.

GOD
Thanking

... for a roof over our heads,

... for the ministry,

... & for your involvement!


